Gain teaching experience in small classes

£1000 for any charity of your choice

Low commitment; only 90 minutes per morning

Flexibility to design your own course

Dear all

We're looking for Oxford graduate students to volunteer as tutors on the Oxbridge International Summer School.

There are places remaining to teach a course in Economics, English, Medicine, and Psychology for 2 - 6 weeks from 1st July - 11th August in Oxford, depending on your availability and preference.

Tutoring is low commitment (90 minutes per morning) and you have the flexibility to design your own course.

Find out more

Sign up here

The Oxbridge International Summer School is a 2-week academic programme for selected 15 to 18-year-olds from around the world.

We have the smallest summer school classes in Oxford, with 6 or less students per class.

All of the students on our summer school have applied to be on the programme, and have been selected based on their academic aptititude, enthusiasm, and fluency in English. This is our 8th year, and we've been consistently thrilled with the ability, enthusiasm and maturity of the students who join us.

Our tutors compare the experience very favourably to undergraduate teaching.

We offer our tutors the opportunity to design and develop their course, based on their own research and interests. You can use our own course designs, reading lists, and lesson templates for inspiration too!

Each course is then taught across a series of morning seminars, and 1-1 tutorials. Seminars only last 90 minutes and all teaching takes place in the morning, after which tutors are completely free for the afternoon and evenings.

All of our tutors are volunteers, and for each 2 weeks they volunteer we donate £1,000 to any charity they choose.

The summer school is run by parent company OxFizz, a not-for-profit organisation which has donated nearly £1m to good causes and is working to widen participation to Oxford and Cambridge Universities.

Interested and want to find out more?

Please be in touch. I'm always happy to talk over <u>email</u> or to give you a <u>call</u> at a time which works for you.

Best wishes.

Lee Robertson (Volunteering Coordinator)

Find out more

Sign up here